
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Welcome Swims for families new to Moorestown at 

Wednesday, August 21st from 3 till 8 
Wednesday, August 28th from 3 till 8 

(feel free to come at anytime) 

Kindergarten families are invited to come an hour early 
(2:00 pm) for a kindergarten ‘Meet and Greet’ and stay 

through the evening 

Welcome to Moorestown! 
We would like to extend an invitation for you and your family to be guests at our pool during 

our WELCOME SWIMS. Attending a welcome swim is a great way for new families to connect 
and for children to develop friendships prior to school doors opening in September. 

Sunnybrook families can try to answer questions you might have about our community! We 
can also provide you with information that will make your transition to town a little easier. For 

information and events or directions to our pool please visit our website at: 
www.sunnybrookswimclub.org 

We look forward to seeing you and personally welcoming your family to our community! 

To pre-register for a Welcome swim - please go to: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdW_FqRaAwHdCy4GpkzB 

N5nqfsw6pgHHXcYqPuP8u4udGmPRg/viewform 
The Moorestown Township Board of Education does not does not necessarily sponsor or endorse the contents of this notice or the 

organization responsible for disseminating the notice. 
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